
 

 
 

 

 
Boys Town Skill of the Week: Working with Others 

1. Identify the task to be completed. 
2. Assign tasks to each person. 

3. Discuss ideas in a calm, quiet voice and let everyone share their ideas. 

4. Work on tasks until completed. 

 
Dear Blessed Sacrament Families, 
 

I’ve noticed that there are some students who have been singing their little hearts out more than usual during daily 

Mass near the front of the church within the last month. It surprised me to see that it was our smallest class who 

happens to be singing the loudest! I’m not sure if it’s all of them, but a majority of our first graders are using their 

reading skills that they are developing in class to sing both the familiar and more unfamiliar songs. Not only does 

this cause almost all in the church to smile during each song, but it also encourages some to join in the singing who 

would normally be too shy. God doesn’t care if you don’t have an angelic voice, so be sure to model your singing 

voice (whatever that may be) when you go to Mass with your little ones! 
  

In Christ, 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Tran 

 

PTO DINE OUT TONIGHT 

Meet us at the Pine Lake Chipotle (2801 Pine Lake Road), tonight from 4:00-

8:00pm. The PTO will receive 33% of the sales who mention Blessed Sacrament. There 

is also SCRIP available for Chipotle and Blessed Sacrament will receive 10% of all gift 

card sales. You can purchase SCRIP at the rectory or with Jennie Korth 

jenniekorth@gmail.com using the SCRIP form or through the Raise Right app. Look for 

the event reminder on Facebook!  

 

DRESS DOWN DAY TOMORROW 

One of our Positive Office Referral Drawing winners has chosen the last day of the quarter to claim his 

prize. Tomorrow, Thursday, will be a dress down day. It’s supposed to be cold and rainy, so please dress 

accordingly! 

 

2023-2024 SCHOOL REGISTRATION  

Register by May 25 to be part of a raffle to win three $50 gift cards of your choice (through SCRIP). If 

you register by April 1, then you will get three tickets per child. If you register by May 1, you will get 

two tickets per child. Use the following link to begin the process: https://www.cdolinc.net/enrollment. 

Returning Student Enrollment will be selected for a student that has been enrolled previously in a Diocese 

of Lincoln Catholic School. New Student Enrollment will be selected for any student that has NOT been 

enrolled previously in a Diocese of Lincoln Catholic School (i.e Pre-K or Kindergartener that has not 

been in Pre-K). After filling out this form, PowerSchool will then send an email for the parent to continue 

registering the new student. Email Melissa-tvrdy@cdolinc.net with any questions you have. 
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Attached is information about the Good Shepherd Scholarship program for next year. This is a simple 

scholarship to receive, but you must apply to receive it! Families whose income level is below 225% of 

the federal poverty level or have more than 3 students enrolled in any Lincoln Diocese Catholic School 

(regardless of income) are eligible to receive the scholarship. You only have to apply. We had qualifying 

families not receive the scholarship last year because they didn’t apply. Our application process is now 

open and must be completed by March 31.  Use the following link to apply to FACTS: 

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/4GVQP. Please let us now if you need help with the application 

process. Contact Melissa at Melissa-tvrdy@cdolinc.net or 402-476-6202 with any questions. 

 

END OF 3RD QUARTER 

There will be no school Friday, March 10 through Monday, March 13 due to the end of the quarter. 

Report cards will go home on Wednesday, March 15. 

 

SCRIP 

Did you know that if every adult in the Blessed Sacrament parish bought a $100 gift card to purchase 

groceries just once we would raise over $7000 for our church & school? Just like that! What if they did it 

every month for a year? It is a quick & easy way to support Blessed Sacrament without spending any 

extra money! Contact Jennie Korth at jenniekorth@gmail.com or text 402-366-4218 if you want to learn 

more. SCRIP is always available at the rectory. 

 

BSS SCHOOL FAMILY ASSEMBLY 

Our next School Family Assembly will be on Wednesday, March 22. Students are highly encouraged to 

wear their School Family t-shirts (the ones of different colors with Unity in the Eucharist) with their 

uniform bottoms or jumpers. Here is your heads up in case you needed to get it washed ahead of time! 

 

TABLE FOR TEN 

Make sure to register for this year's Table for Ten! Join us March 25 for an evening in the "Wild West." 

The night will include cocktail hour, a BBQ dinner, and a Dueling Pianos performance. To register, 

visit: one.bidpal.net/TableForTen2023. If you've never attended Table for Ten before, you can enter a 

raffle to win two FREE tickets! Sign up in the back up the church or at the school office. Winner will be 

drawn March 17. For any questions, contact Katie Kudron at 402-314-2222 or katie.kudron@gmail.com. 
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